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Dear Senate Education Committee, on behalf of Crook County School Board, we 

would like to voice our opposition to SB 1583. This bill would strip our school board of 

having local control over our curriculum. We value our schools, parents, teachers, 

and community input. We want to retain the right to choose what is best for our 

district. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Brumble- Board Chair 

 

Jennifer Knight- Vice Chair 

 

Cheyenne Edgerly- Board Member 

 

Scott Cooper- Board Member 

 

Steve Holiday-Board Member 

 


